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As a keen horse rider we need areas where we can safely ride our horses, without having to

battle the increasing ignorant drivers who have no idea how to drive pass horses and riders.

There is going to be a serious accident before long where someone is going to die.

More areas need to be made accessible for horses after all we are a rural country.

A horse park would be great similar to Mcleans island however with tracks to ride around.

I am sure that most horse riders would be happy to share with responsible walkers and dogs

on leashes although the tracks need to be wide enough that everyon can share..

What do you want Environment

Canterbury to do?

Look at securing areas native plantings clean waterways

and be more responsible for the management of the
environment.


